
December 2020 
Important Dates to Remember 

 
Dec 21 to Jan 1  Board Designated Holidays 

Jan 4 School Resumes 



Parent Council Meeting  
 

Come and join our Parent Council Committee! 
  All parent/guardians are invited to attend our Virtual Parent Council Meeting on 

Tuesday, December 8th at 6:30 p.m.  
 

Call or email the school to join our monthly meetings. 
Hope to see you on Teams! 

EARLY SCHOOL CLOSURE PROCEDURES 
 
Our school procedures for early school closure are a little different this year.  The 
plan is as follows:  
 
• If our internet is working, a school messenger voicemail and/or email will be for-

warded to all parents and/or guardians to inform you about the closure.  
 
 - Kindergarten and grade 1 families will go to the Kindergarten   
  doors to sign your child out 
 -  Grade 2 – 6 and Grade 6 FI families will go to the front door to sign  
  your child out 
 -  Grade 7/8, Grade 7 FI and Grade 8 FI families will go to  Mr. Mike’s  
  classroom door located downstairs (on Broadway) to sign   
  your child out 
 -  If you have indicated that your child can walk home or take the bus 
  on your emergency dismissal form, they will be sent home as per your  
  instructions 
 -  A personal phone call will be made for students remaining at the school. 
  These  students will remain at school until we connect with each other. 
 
• Please note that if you have more than one child within the school, you will still 

need to go the designated doors to sign each of your children out.  This enables us 
to account for each child that we are dismissing.  

 
• If our internet is not working, the staff will be using their personal or school 

phones to contact families and all the above procedures will be followed. Please 
note that they may be identified as “No caller ID”.   
 

 
IMPORTANT NOTE 
 
• If you have any questions, special circumstances or need further clarification, 

please contact the school at 519-442-4163. 

Social Media 


